
 

Hamasdegh PTA ​Weekly Newsletter 

December 5, 2019 

 

Dear Hamasdegh Families, 

We hope you took the time to reconnect and recharge during the Thanksgiving holiday. It’s hard 

to believe we are entering the home stretch for 2019. Two more Sundays and then three weeks of 

winter break! 

PTA General Meeting: ​Thank you to all those who attended the parent coffee and our first 

general meeting of the school year on November 24. At the General Meeting, PTA Board 

members gave an overview of planned activities and presented a budget proposal for the 

2019-20 school year. Parents contributed to the discussions by offering new perspectives and 

innovative ideas. We look forward to a follow up lively discussion during our next parent coffee 

planned for January 26, 2020. Please note that we are always available on Sundays to answer 

any questions you might have about the school and PTA programs and activities and how to get 

involved during the school year. You can also send your questions or suggestions to PTA via 

email at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com​ and we will respond as soon as we can. 

Lunch Volunteer:​ Please ​sign up​ to be a lunch duty volunteer this Sunday. We always 

appreciate the extra help. 

Last chance to get your Christmas gifts ​from the PTA store, including a wide selection of 

HDIF Christmas ornaments, an autographed copy of Lavash recipe book (only one copy left!), 

travel mug with trchnakir alphabet, Arpi Krikorian espresso cups, mugs, dessert plates, aprons, 

pot holders, tote bags and many other items. ​We will feature some new items from Armenia, and 

many items will be on sale (25 percent off) this Sunday only! ​To save time, you can ​order online 

and pick up at Church this Sunday. If you pre-ordered books from Armenian Kids Club or coffee 

bags from Henry’s House of Coffee and haven’t yet picked up, your order will also be available 

for pickup this Sunday.  

mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
https://doodle.com/poll/f39si49zy9pzzein
https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta


 

In this season of giving, please consider supporting Hamasdegh PTA by paying 

your PTA dues ($20 per family) or making a tax-deductible donation, either​ ​online 

or in person. Your donations make a difference in our school community and go 

directly to learning activities and fun events to be enjoyed by the students. 

Note: ​Winter break for Christmas/New Year holidays starts on Sunday, December 22. School 

resumes on January 12, 2020, with Back to School Communion and Breakfast. There will be no 

newsletters during the break. 

 

 
PTA EVENTS AND IMPORTANT DATES 

December 15, 1:00pm  School Christmas Hantes & Party 

December 22 - January 5  No School 

January 12  Back-to-School Communion & Breakfast 

January 26, 9:30-10:30am  Parent Coffee  

January 26, 11:00-12:00pm  Pizza Day sponsored by PTA (do not pack lunch) 

January 26, 1:00pm - 2:30pm  Cookie Decorating Party 

https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta
https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458


Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 

 

Please be sure to add ​PTA email​ to your address book to receive the newsletter and all email 

notices. 

If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

http://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/uploads/3/6/1/4/3614012/school_calendar_2019-20.pdf
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Hamasdegh-Armenian-School-681356358613916/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com

